
We have had a fantastic first few days in St George Class and we have enjoyed 

working, learning and playing together. We have explored the different areas 

of the school and have visited Mrs Critchlow in her office and found out where 

all the other children do 

their learning in school. 

 

This half term our topic is ‘all about me’ and 

finding out about our village and surrounding 

area. We are going to be reading lots of 

different stories and we will base our learning 

around these books. We have been thinking about 

how we look and how we are all different and 

next week we are going to paint self-portraits 

for our classroom display.  

We are planning a walk around Longhoughton so we can identify familiar 

places on the map and hopefully we will be able to also visit the church and 

meet Reverend Alison. We are also excited to get started with our PE 

lessons where we will be working with Newcastle United and also have the 

chance to do some soft play activities in the hall. We have planned some 

cooking activities too and can’t wait to make some biscuits and decorate 

them to look like our faces!  

Every day we have to vote for our favourite story to read at home time and 

we are already very excited each morning coming into the classroom to find 

out which stories we can chose from. This helps with our counting as we 

count up the number of pegs which shows how many votes each story has, and 

we can then find out which one has the most.  

 

We are hoping that the weather continues to be kind to us for a bit longer 

but it doesn’t matter too much as we like to take our learning outside as 

much as possible!  

 

 

We are looking forward to spending as much time outside and we are very 

lucky that we have waterproofs and wellies in school so that we can use them 

to get outside and experience the ever-changing Northumbrian weather!  

 


